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DIFFERENCES
1. Position upper right blue 
trout.  2. Left cuttlefish missing 
tentacle.  3. Blue-green eel miss-
ing tail.  4. Position red cuttle-
fish.  5. Yellow long-nose length 
of nose.  6. Right seahorse tail.  
7. Missing piece of middle green 
seaweed.  8. Size of blue fin on 
upper left big orange angel fish.
9. Missing leg on lower left crab.
10. Missing seaweed in front of 
blue-yellow striped angel fish.
11. Missing piece of top fin on 
pink perch on right.  12. Eye 
pupil on blue-green center 
top fish.  13. Position of bot-
tom clam.  14. Color near tail of 
orange striped fish on center 
right.   15. Missing piece on up-
per right of red coral.  16. Miss-
ing rocks left of bottom starfish.
17. Missing leaf of seaweed on 
left.  18. Yellow longnose back 
behind seaweed
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Find the 18 differences between 
the two pictures.
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